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The manuscript has been improved according to reviewers’ suggestions. All the changes made are 
highlighted in yellow: 
 

1. In the title of the manuscript, the word “uncommon” has been replaced by “rare.” Also to 
meet the requirements of 12 words only for the title, the conjunction “and” has ben 
removed. 

2. Abstract has been updated as suggested. 
3. Core tip has been updated as suggested - the word “main” has been added. 
4. Case summary has been modified as suggested – esophagogram findings at another 

hospital included, another hospital events summarized together rather than separately, 
skin condition at the time of presentation described, patient’s type of epidermolysis bullosa 
included. 

5. Discussion has included the recent consensus meeting details and accordingly reference 1 
has been replaced with the updated one. 

6. In extra-cutaneous manifestations under discussion, punctuation “.” Has been added after 
word scarring. 

7. In the 2nd paragraph of extra-cutaneous manifestations under discussion, spelling of the 
word “patient” has been corrected. 

8. Treatment section n discussion now includes few lines about protein replacement and gene 
therapy. Reference (numbered 15) has been provided for this. Accordingly reference 
sequence has been updated. 
 

Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the editor 
 

1. Ethics approval, informed consent and conflict of interest statements have been included. 
2. Comments section has been added 
3. Entire manuscript has been formatted to Font 10, Book Antiqua with 1.5 line spacing. 
4. Figure 4 has been provided in an editable format. 

 
Other changes 
 

1. Legend for figure 1 has been updated and includes “and missing nails” 
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal endoscopy. 
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